

HUMBER COLLECT BE

WITH HUMBER FUNDRAISING PROGRAM

Prospects are good for graduates of the Fundraising and Volunteer Management postgraduate studies program at Humber College.

Prof. Ken Wyman is the program coordinator. Now in its 12th year, he explains that, "There is no other program like this anywhere. There are some places where you can take courses online or part time, but a one-year, livein-the-classroom experience that takes you from being students in September, through internship in the summer and leading to a job in the fall, there's nothing like the Humber program."

As a profession, fundraising requires long hours. Meetings with volunteers happen evenings and weekends because that's when they are available. One of

the most rewarding aspects of this meaningful work is seeing the results: The money you raise can save lives and change the world.

The Humber certificate program is hands-on and concentrates on the skills to build a career as a fundraiser. This is a graduate school program and the academic requirement for admission is a three- or four-year college or university degree.

And job prospects abound for graduates as fundraising is expanding rapidly, in part as a response to government cutbacks. Past experience is promising, with a success rate of more than 90 per cent for Humber grads.

For more information, visit humber.ca/fundraising.

SHADOW AN EXPERT

CP24'S NATHAN DOWNER TO TEACH TV CLASS AT CENTENNIAL

Centennial College is offering a new continuing education course in Television News Reporting starting in January. The course was developed and will be instructed by CP24 reporter and anchor Nathan Downer.

A distinguished veteran of radio and television. Downer sees his career in the broadcast industry as a tool that he can use to educate, enlighten and entertain. "There are so many things that we do in the business that I just wanted to pass on my knowledge and be available to let people know what it's all about: just to give them a general understanding of what it is we do and what it takes to do Nathan Downer the job."

At the conclusion of the course, you will have an understanding of what it

COURSE INTRO

WHAT: Television News Reporting
— TENR-101

WHO: The course is designed for the person who wants to transition to television from radio or print.

WHEN: Jan. 11, 2012, to March 14, 2012, Wednesdays from 7-10 p.m.

WHERE: Centennial's Centre for Creative Communications, located at 951 Carlaw Ave.

takes to be a television news reporter and how to market your new skill set.

"There was a time long ago when there was no journalism course, and the way you learned was through apprenticeship; you'd shadow

> somebody who'd done the job and you'd learn from them," explains Downer. "I'm kind of giving the students an opportunity to shadow me for 10 weeks and, hopefully, some of them will get something out of it."